
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:     Sale of Rescue Truck 
 
MEETING DATE: July 17th, 2018 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

We are currently expecting delivery of our new rescue truck in early September. With 
the receipt of the new apparatus, we no longer have a need for the old one.  I have 
spoken with Wes Anway, Interim Public Works Director, about a need for keeping the 
apparatus for use in public works. I showed him the vehicle and he did not feel they had 
a need for it at this time.  We believe selling the vehicle is our best option. Brindlee 
Mountain Fire Apparatus is a national vendor that would advertise and assist with the 
sale of this apparatus.  The sale of the truck will be contingent upon delivery of the new 
apparatus so there will not be an interruption of services. The list price would be 
$30,000.00, with a minimum bid price in mind which I would rather not make public at 
this time.  The sale would be “as is” condition.  This agreement comes with a ten 
percent seller’s fee. Delivery costs would be the buyer’s responsibility.  We also have 
the option to still advertise the truck locally and void the contract, at no cost to the City, 
if we sell the truck on our own. I will mention it at our local Chief’s meeting to see if any 
local departments are interested and advertise on our Fire Dept. Facebook Page.  I 
would like to sell without further council approval if we get an offer above the minimum 
dollar amount. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
I request authorization to sell the 1996 International Marion built Rescue Truck and 
recommend accepting the Brindlee Mountian Sale Agreement to advertise for the sale 
of this vehicle on a national level and sell the truck on our behalf or to sell it locally to 
the highest bidder, whichever comes first.  

 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Authorize the sale of the 1996 International Marion built Rescue Truck and Approve 
Sale Agreement. 
  
 

 


